United Nations Children's Fund Supply Division Oceanvej 10-12 2100 Copenhagen Ø Denmark

+45-35 27 35 27 Telephone Facsimile +45-35 26 94 21 E-mail: supply@unicef.org www.unicef.org/supply

Copenhagen: April 12, 2013

To:

Imprimerie Dar El Kotob SAL

Attention:

Mr. Wael Jamal Eddine

From:

UNICEF, Supply Division, Education Unit

Dear Mr. Wael Jamal Eddine

UNICEF Supply Division, Education Unit, would like to thank you and the Dar el Kotob team for the professional handling of the production of the school books for Niger. The books are part of an important education program at the Niger country office and your attention to improving the quality of the finished product by way of re-typesetting the titles at no extra cost has supported our efforts to contribute to a better future for the children of Niger.

Chris McCormick Cormency

Chief of Water Sanitation and Education



